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In Golden Book  
This Week 

 

Class 1 

Michael & Matthew 

Class 2 

Lucas & Daniel 

Class 3 

Saa & Leighton 

Class 4 

Caila & Noah 

Class 5 

Marshall & Lacie 

Class 6 

Guilia & Kyron 

Nursery 

Eloise, Dimitra, 

Frederick & Natalia 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 
 

Newsletter 
 

Friday 22nd November 2019 

Attendance 
 

Whole School– 91.59% 
Class 1— 94.47% 
Class 2— 86.78% 
Class 3— 94.09% 
Class 4— 90.91% 
Class 5— 92.46% 
Class 6— 90.11% 
Nursery 2s—66.00% 
Nursery 3s—70.16% 

 

Lates - 40 
 

Lost learning 
= 7h 13 mins 
 

Early Bird - Class 2 

Jigsaw 
 
 

Next week  we 
are looking for 

people who solve 
problems 

Breakfast Club   
7:45—8:45  
£2 per day.  

More information 
available in the 
school office.  

A big thank you to everyone who has attended parent meetings over the 
last two weeks. We hope you have been able to celebrate your child's 
progress and how you can support them in their next steps. Please talk to 
your child’s teacher or key worker if you have not had an appointment 
and they will be happy to arrange a time to meet with you. 

We raised 
£124.50 for 
Children in 

Need. 
Thank you 

Please make 
sure your 
child has a 
warm coat, 
hat & gloves 
in school or 
nursery every day. 

Dates for this term 
 

Friday 29th November— non-uniform day—bring something chocolatey   
 

Monday 9th December—Nursery (start of sessions) 
Tuesday 10th December—Classes 1, 3, 5 (1:45pm) 
Thursday 12th December—Classes 2, 4, 6 (1:45pm) 
 
 

Wednesday 11th December—Christmas Dinner and ‘ 
                                 Get Your Sparkle On’ Day 
 

Christmas performances 
Tuesday 17th December  9.15 Nursery am & classes 5 & 6 
      1:30 Classes 1,2,3 & 4 
Wednesday 18th December  9.15 Classes 1,2,3 & 4 
      1:30 Nursery pm & classes 5 & 6 
 

Friday 20th December—  last day of school and nursery 
 

WEDNESDAY 8TH JANUARY — back to school and nursery 
Please note the change of date for coming back after Christmas 

Christmas 
Activities 
and Fair 

Attendance Week 2019 
Next week is Attendance Week across 
Telford. There are prizes available for 

the school with the most improved 
attendance. Please help us try to win the 

prize by making sure your child is in school 
every day on time next week.  

We need your help! 
On Friday 29th November (next 

Friday) children can come to school 
and nursery in non-uniform. No 

money to pay just bring something chocolatey 
ready for the Christmas Activities & Fair. 

Starting School September 2020 
If you have a child born between 1st September 2015 

and 31st August 2016 you must apply online at 
www.telford.gov.uk/admissions. There are no paper 

application forms this year. Even if your child is in our 
nursery you must apply online by 15th January 
2020. If you have any questions or do not have 
access to the internet please talk to the office. 

Parents of children in Year 2 will need to apply for 
Year 3 (Junior School) using the online system.  

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCNuNjK3Ui8kCFUEcFAodzkMEyA&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.snaithprimary.org.uk%2Fpage%2F%3Fpid%3D216&psig=AFQjCNFazLd0IOMdx7LCpCh5fO9g1LnJlg&ust=1447444297767594

